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PURPOSE 
Pursuant to the motion passed by the Board on January 25, 2005, staff has developed this 
procedure “to allow residents in annexation areas A & B the opportunity to decline installation 
of street lights.”  The town staff proposes an addendum to the official town street lighting policy 
that will apply only to these two newly annexed areas. 
 
INFORMATION 
According to the proposed addendum, a certain percentage of the property owners with frontage 
on any given street in Annexation Areas A or B may petition the town to decline the installation 
of street lights on that street.  Petitions should be submitted to the town staff for review.  If a 
petition is valid, the request for an exemption from the street lighting policy will be granted. 
 
Petition forms will be made available as soon as the Board of Aldermen makes a determination 
on the percentage of property owners required to sign the petition (by December 1st, 2005, at the 
latest).  Completed petitions must be submitted to the town staff no later than 4:30pm on Friday, 
December 30, 2005.   
 
RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends the Board adopt this resolution adding an addendum to the Town’s Street 
Lighting Policy.  The Board should include in that resolution a determination of the percentage 
of property owners required to decline streetlights or in the future, if streetlights have been 
previously declined, to request that the Town install streetlights. 
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